
Squaw-Alpine gondola possible
in 2 years
By Ed Fletcher, Sacramento Bee

The operator of Squaw Valley and Alpine Meadows on Wednesday
will formally announce plans to link the two North Lake Tahoe
area ski resorts with a base-to-base gondola starting with the
2019-20 season, a proposal that faces significant opposition
from environmental advocates.

The newly named California Express gondola would allow skiers
and snowboarders to take advantage of different terrain and
amenities on both mountains without having to drive or take a
bus  between  them.  But  the  project  must  first  survive  an
environmental review by Placer County and the U.S. Forest
Service.

The  gondola  would  shave  10  minutes  or  more  for  skiers,
creating a 13-16-minute ride from the base of one resort to
the other, according to the plan. About 37 lift towers would
transport passengers the length of the roughly 13,000-foot
line.
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